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Resolutions adopted at the General Assembly of the Parents 
Association of the European School Brussels IV, 11 December 2007 
 
 

Resolution #2 
 
The GENERAL MEETING approves the amended draft budget 2007-2008 presented 
to it. 

 

Resolution # 3 

The GENERAL MEETING approves the activity report (moral report) for the year 2007. 

 
 

Resolution # 5 
 
The GENERAL MEETING gives full discharge to the Administrative Board for its 
management from June to December 2007. 

 
 

Resolution # 6 
 
The GENERAL MEETING mandates the Administrative Board to organise in 
collaboration with the school administration a referendum on a future school 
schedule.  The referendum sheet will show the different options and modifications 
with their pedagogical and financial consequences and the respective implications on 
the APEEE services (such as canteen, transport, extracurricular). 

 

Resolution # 7 
 
The GENERAL MEETING approves that the children will bring their own lunch packs 
to school during the closure of the kitchen for renovation and set-up works. The 
timetable and the accompanying measures should be maintained. The children will 
no be charged for hot meals not received during the closure period.  

 
 



 

Resolution # 8 

The GENERAL MEETING mandates the Administrative Board to negotiate with the school 

administration the setting up of a joint school party during the school year and a Christmas 

market or other Christmas event on weekend days in 2008 or other times enabling more 

parents to participate. 

Resolution # 9 

The GENERAL MEETING authorizes the transport committee to evaluate the feasibility of 

setting up a new bus route serving the south of Brussels with a minimum number of six 

children.   

 

Résolution # 10 

L’Assemblée générale de l’APEEE Bruxelles IV regrette l’absence de la directrice de l’école 

Européen BXL IV, Mme Burstoff lors de la dite Assemblée du 11 Décembre 2007, absence 

d’autant plus grave danse cette phase délicate de démarrage de cette nouvelle école. 

L’Assemblée Générale demande qu’une rencontre entre les parents et la Direction de 

l’école, de caractère interactif, d’au moins 90 minutes soit organisé par l’école au cours de 

janvier 2008. 

 

 

 

 


